
 

FIELD LOG –  

Weeks of July 14 and July 21, 2014 

 

 Semi-quantitative fish samples were collected at 

sites in the lower Susquehanna River and a few of its 

tributaries, as well as the lower Juniata River at 

Newport.   

 

 Additional fish surveys are tentatively scheduled for 

the week of Aug. 11, in the Delaware and Ohio 

drainages; these will be used as out-of-basin control 

sites. 

 

 A second round of passive sampler deployment and 

sediment sampling is scheduled for the coming 

weeks. 

 

 Unscheduled bacteria sampling is being performed 

as time permits.  Targeted sites include boat 

launches as well as mid-channel samples. 

 

 

 
  
 


